
Update: Vertical Transportation Upgrade 
  

The Vertical Transportation Upgrade began in July of 2018.  The project is progressing in four 
phases and is expected to be completed in August 2020.  Over the past few weeks, several 
elevators in the Academic Core Building and elsewhere on campus have been replaced and 
returned to service. To date, Phases 1 and 2 have been completed.  Phase 3 began in September 
2019 and is scheduled to be completed in April 2020. Phase 4 will begin in April 2020 and is 
scheduled to be completed in summer 2020. 

 

 
Elevator # 8 in the F-Corridor, one of many back in service 

  
Phase 1: July 2018-April 2019 
Elevators Completed: 
No. 1 (Academic Core, B Corridor), 
No. 4 (Academic Core, Kitchen Use Only) 
No. 6 (Academic Core, F Corridor) 
No 1 (Classroom Building) 
Escalators Esc.1-2 demolished (Academic Core North and South) 
 
Phase 2: April 2019-November 2019 
Elevators Completed: 
No. 3 (Academic Core, C Corridor) 
No. 7 (Academic Core Freight Elevator, F Corridor) 
No. 8 (Academic Core, H Corridor) 
No. 1 (HPEC) 
 
 



Phase 3: September 2019-Projected end date April 2020 
No. 5 (Academic Core, D Corridor – Kitchen Use Only) 
No. 9 (Academic Core, G Corridor – Library Use Only) 
Stairway (Academic Core, Liberty Avenue) Projected reopening, February 2020. 
 
Phase 4: Projected start date, April 2020-Projected end date, August 2020 
Escalators 3-8 (Academic Core) to be completed August 2020 
FE1 (PAC Freight Elevator) to be completed August 2020. 
Additional updates will be provided periodically through the remainder of the Vertical 
Transportation Upgrade.  
Thank you for your patience.  
  
-The Office of Administrative Affairs 
 


